
2/3/22, 10:42 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fremont Conservation District

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1723762176044460052%7Cmsg-f%3A17237621760444… 1/1

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Fremont Conservation District 
1 message

Mitchell, Deborah - NRCS-CD, Canon City, CO <deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net> Thu, Feb 3, 2022 at 10:01 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Good morning Tim

 

At our Board meeting last night, the Surety Release Requests for the Howard Creek Pit #1 & #2 (M-1999-033) and the LA Methodist Pit (M-1995-
008) were both discussed by the Fremont Conservation District Board of Supervisors and there were no comments for either Release.  Please let
me know if you have any further questions.

 

Stay warm!!!

 

Debbie Mitchell

District Manager

Fremont Conservation District

248 Dozier Avenue

Canon City, CO  81212

719-315-3417

info@fremontcd.org  OR

Deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this
message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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